
Town of Pendleton Recreation Meeting Minutes 
Monday, November 18, 2019 
 
 Town Hall 
 
In attendance: Beatrice Mattina, Chris Frey, and Nicole Welka 
 
 
AGENDA 
 

1. October meeting was canceled because everyone was required to do the online sexual 
harassment training.  We took the meeting time to get the training done. 

 
2. Mark Ruppert and Karen Zernhelt- Wolf respectfully sent in letters of resignation for the 

committee. We are looking for more involvement from anyone who may be interested in joining 
the Recreation Committee.  Anyone interested should send a letter of intent to the Town Hall.  
 

3. Kayak Launch- Chris Frey has been working on quotes and funding for a floating kayak launch 
off of the canal. 
 

4. Pavilion at Depeau Park- Construction began in October for the shelter. Lion’s Club and the 
Town Board chose a builder.  
 

5. Summer Recreation- Follow up on building use at Starpoint for Family Swim and staff 
changes. 
 

6. Ideas for Depeau Park- We hope to  resurface the tennis courts and the roller hockey court. 
The pavilion is a work in progress. We are securing quotes. We need communication from 
Board Members. 

 
7. We have been looking into possible grants to continue to improve our parks.  

 
Our next meeting will be Monday, December 16, 2019. 


